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• We are required by law to maintain the privacy and security of your protected health information.

• We will let you know promptly if a breach occurs that may have compromised the privacy or security of
your information.

• We must follow the duties and privacy practices described in this notice and give you a copy of it.

• We will not use or share your information other than as described here unless you tell us we can in
writing. If you tell us we can, you may change your mind at any time. Let us know in writing if you
change your mind.

For more information see: www.hhs.gov/ocr/privacy/hipaa/understanding/consumers/ 
noticepp.html. 

Changes to the Terms of This Notice 
We can change the terms of this notice, and the changes will apply to all information we have about 
you. The new notice will be available upon request, in our office, and on our web site. 

This notice was last updated: February 26, 2024 

For any questions or believe that your protected health information has been compromised, 
please email the Center at hipaacompliance@wendtcenter.org. This email is monitored by our 
HIPAA Compliance Officer, Cary Gates.
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